
GRAND BAIE, MAURITIUS--(Marketwired - Jan. 12, 2016) - Alphamin Resources Corp. (TSX VENTURE:AFM) ("Alphamin" or
the "Company") announces that it has received and accepted the resignation of Thomas Borman, one of the non-executive
director of the Company. The resignation takes effect from 12 January 2016.

The Company wishes to thank Mr Borman for his contribution as director of the Company.

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Eoin O'Driscoll, Chief Financial Officer

Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its regulation services provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the TSX Venture
Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this News Release.
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